

Grove City Area School District

HIGHLAND PRIMARY CENTER •611 HIGHLAND AVENUE, GROVE CITY, PA 16127•PHONE 724-458-8101•FAX 724-458-4399 HILLVIEW INTERMEDIATE CENTER •482 EAST MAIN STREET, GROVE CITY, PA 16127•PHONE 724-458-7570•FAX 724-458-0444

Mrs. Tammi Martin, Elementary Principal Mr. Andrew Kemper, Elementary Assistant Principal

Mrs. Rebecca Trinchese, Elementary Guidance Counselor

April 6, 2020

Dear Elementary Families,

On behalf of the GCASD elementary faculty and staff, I want to thank you for your patience and support. The past few weeks have been intense as we prepared to move to remote learning. The first week of remote learning exceeded my expectations. The teachers provided quality instruction that was quickly championed by the students. It was amazing!

At this time, almost all students have secured devices, and/or the internet, that will support their learning as we move forward. If you encounter any difficulties, please notify school personnel so we can assist you. Email gctech@gcasdk12.org for technology support. Questions regarding classwork can be directed to the classroom teacher or support staff.

Please be sure that students are logging in and completing their assignments each week. Work completion is how we will be recording attendance as we move forward.

Thank you again for your support; we are in this together. Remember to be safe, respectful, and responsible. (Let's add healthy!)

Respectfully,

Tammi Martin